Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111289

INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON

WEST CONCORDIA AVENUE AND NORTH 90TH STREET

Dear Alderman Bohl:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:slm

Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 11th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111289

INSTALL NO LEFT TURN RESTRICTION AT CITY OF MILWAUKEE SELF-HELP CENTER DRIVEWAY ON WEST LINCOLN AVENUE FOR NORTHBOUND EXITING TRAFFIC

## Dear Alderman Dudzik:

In conjunction with the recent geometric changes to the ingress and egress to the City of Milwaukee Self-Help Center, and to lessen traffic congestion and improve safety we recommend the installation of the above-captioned traffic control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:slm

Honorable Robert W. Puente Alderman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111289 INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON

NORTH 86TH STREET AND WEST PETERSIK STREET

Dear Alderman Puente:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned traffic control.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and based on safety concerns related to Stuart Elementary School recommend the installation of the an all-way stop control at the intersection of West Petersik Street and North 86th Street.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:slm

Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr. Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 5th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111289

INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON NORTH 82ND STREET

AT WEST CHAMBERS STREET

Dear Alderman Bohl:

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents that warrant the installation of the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:slm